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MEDIA ALERT
DrivingChange Sheridan Bond Improvements Program Holds Public Meeting 
Improving Sheridan’s Streets, Bridges, Drainage and Stormwater Issues

Who:	The City of Sheridan and the design team for DrivingChange Sheridan Bond Improvements Program

What:	Public meeting to address the next phase of the DrivingChange Sheridan Bond Improvements Program for the Bottoms area. This meeting will provide the initial designs, estimated timelines and offer the opportunity to ask questions.

Why:	75 percent of Sheridan’s streets are in fair or poor condition, with crumbling sidewalks, drainage issues causing water damage, and areas with high accident rates and traffic congestion. Each year these issues weren’t addressed, the cost for repairs increased by more than $1 million. The voters approved this bond improvements initiative in the November election and construction is set to begin in May.
	
When:		Tuesday, September 13, 2016; 6:00 to 8:00 p.m. (presentation at 6:30 p.m.)

Where: 	Barnes Park
1900 W. Girard
Sheridan, CO  80110
(In case of inclement weather, location will be at the old firehouse located at 1995 W. Hamilton Place.)

In addition to discussing the Bottoms project area scheduled to start construction in early 2017, the team will also be discussing projects completed thus far, with before and after photos.

More information: www.ci.sheridan.co.us
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